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I vehemently oppose the passage of this bill!   Although I am not a gun owner or a 

hunter, I recognize the right of American Citizens to bear arms.   I cannot believe, 

again, how blatant this court is in trying to take our rights away AGAIN! !    It didn’t 

work out very well for you during Covid (2020-2023) and it’s not going to work here.    

You as a governor and a legislative branch owe your opposition to this bill and need 

to stand up for us Oregon/American citizens.   


